
Further to your request for information, below, I am attaching a link to the draft statement of 

accounts for the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 

 

http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/media/60806/soa_201314_pcc.pdf 

 

From this you can see, on page 68, that 2 individuals (including the Police and Crime Commissioner) 

were paid over £100,000 per year including employer’s pension contributions and no-one in the 

Police and Crime Commissioner’s Office received over £150,000. 

 

This response is made with respect to information relating to the Police and Crime Commissioner 

and the staff who are employed in the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner.    Requests for 

information about payments to staff in West Yorkshire Police should be addressed to the Force. 

 
I can confirm that no other person, in the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner, has received 

remuneration (including pension contributions) in excess of £100,000 other than the Chief Executive 

and Police and Crime Commissioner. 

 


